
 
Norfolk Wildlife Trust – School Survey 
 
Spring is fast approaching, or is it already here?  Get your school 
involved with finding out by helping Norfolk Wildlife Trust with their 
simple survey for schools.   
 
Follow the link for more details on how you can get your children 
out and about recording frogspawn sightings.  Send in 
photographs of their findings.   
 
A pack of FSC Identification Charts are being awarded to winning 
entries. 
  
Click on the link below for the survey and more information: 
 
http://www.norfolkwildlifetrust.org.uk/naturalconnections/surveys/ 

  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
  
 
Katherine Weston 
Education Officer 
Norfolk Wildlife Trust 
Tel: 01603 625540 
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